Tender for Tseung Kwan 0 — Lam Tin
Tunnel Free-flow Tolling System
cancelled

In response to the measure of waiving the tolls of the Tseung Kwan 0 —
Lam Tin Tunnel as announced in the 2019 Policy Address, the Civil Engineering
and Development Department (CEDD) today (November 29) announced that the
tender for the contract for the Tseung Kwan O — Lam Tin Tunnel Free-flow
Tolling System project (Contract No. ED/2019/03) has been cancelled.

The tender cancellation notice was gazetted today.

Enquiries can be made to Ove Arup & Partners Hong Kong Limited at 2268
3540 during office hours.


http://www.government-world.com/tender-for-tseung-kwan-o-lam-tin-tunnel-free-flow-tolling-system-cancelled/
http://www.government-world.com/tender-for-tseung-kwan-o-lam-tin-tunnel-free-flow-tolling-system-cancelled/
http://www.government-world.com/tender-for-tseung-kwan-o-lam-tin-tunnel-free-flow-tolling-system-cancelled/

